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• Reminder- Work Session in February is on the 5th with the regular monthly 
Board meeting scheduled for Wednesday, February 19 at 6:00 pm in the 6-
12 IMC. 

• The basketball teams got to play Pepin/Alma at the Target Center in 
Minneapolis.  It was a neat experience for all that attended.  

• I want to acknowledge our adult school crossing guards as we celebrate 
Adult School Crossing Guard Week, January 20-24, 2025. These people do 
important work each and every day we have school. The crossing guards in 
Boyceville are employees of the Village of Boyceville. The school district 
does share in the costs of the crossing guards with the Village.

• We are currently working on the school calendar for 2025-2026.  We will 
have a recommendation to the Board in February.  

• Next teacher in-service day is scheduled for January 20. 

• Referendum work continues.  Our last meeting with CESA 10 was January 
10 doing a budget review of current bids and completed projects.


